HCDrugFree

Empowering the Community

HC DrugFree: Keeping Howard County in the KNOW!
...knowledge is power, so just say KNOW

The world's favorite season is the spring.
All things seem possible in May.

Edwin Way Teale

HC DrugFree's Take Back Event Slideshow

Please take a few minutes to enjoy HC DrugFree'scommemorative
slideshow of our April 30 drive-thru medication and sharps collection and the
Hidden in Plain Sight trailer tour.

Again, thank you to the community, our partners, and our dedicated and caring
team!!! Together, we collected 1,157 Ibs. (40 white bins) of medication. The
additional 21 red bins of sharps were not included in the weight.
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Thank You to All Marylanders

The Maryland Department of Health and the Opioid
Operational Command Center thanked all Marylanders
who dropped off medication at Saturday's Take Back
events held across the State.

On Thursday, HC DrugFree's site received this shout-
out:


http://www.hcdrugfree.org
https://vimeo.com/706715023
https://vimeo.com/706715023
http://www.hcdrugfree.org/donate

"Lt. Governor Boyd K. Rutherford also took part in the
event by volunteering at Wilde Lake Village Center in
Howard County to assist with collection efforts with HC
DrugFree."

“By removing unused drugs from the home and disposing
of them safely, we stop medications from being misused
and reduce the risk of overdose,” said Lt. Governor
Rutherford. “It is our collective impact, working with state,
federal and local agencies, as well as the community-
based organizations, that will help us further reduce the number of overdoses
in our state and save lives.” Read more.

Thank you, Lt. Governor Rutherford for being on HC DrugFree's team!

We Need YOU!

It's simple. If you like our work, please donate today.
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For more information, contact

Joan Webb Scornaienchi
Executive Director
HC DrugFree
5305 Village Center Drive, Suite 206
Wilde Lake Village Center
Columbia, MD 21044

Admin@hcdrugfree.org
www.hcdrugfree.org
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https://smnewsnet.com/archives/504912/the-maryland-department-of-health-and-the-opioid-operational-command-center-thank-marylanders-for-participating-in-national-drug-take-back-day/
http://www.hcdrugfree.org
https://www.facebook.com/HCdrugfree/
https://twitter.com/hcdrugfree
https://www.instagram.com/hc_drugfree/

